Addl. Director General of Police, Armed Unit Office,

Gujarat State, 6th fioor, police bhavan, sector-18,
Gandhinagar-382007.
Phone no : 079 23254376, Fax No : 079 23259444,

Gl l\l\\l!l\l CE

E-mail : control-au@gujarat gov.in, compr-au@gujarat.gov.in

0.NO: KH-Sports/nCOVID- 19/p% 14€/2020 Dt.0F/05/2020

To,

Shri Himanshu Dugar,
Chairman, Gandhi Vidys Mandir,
Sardarszher, Rajasthan.

Letter of Thanks

Dear Sir,

Entire world is fighting the pandemic Covid-18, for zlmost 3 months now. India is also
getting seriously affected by this disease. Though with zlertness of go vernment and heart
touching efforts and sacrifices of our Doctors, Hezlth Workers, Police and sznitary staff we are
giving a tough fight to this unprecedented chzllenge. But in this .!ghL ur frontline warriors
including police staff are being badly infected by the virus.

It is so heartening to know that Gandhi Vidya Mandir, Sardarsaher, Rajasthan has
successfully experimented with an Ayurvedic medicine, ‘Sarva jwar har churn’, based on 800
years old family tradition of Shri A. Nagrzaj, on corona patients and those who were in high risk
of infection.

We express our heartfelt gratitude to you for providing 20,000 packets of ‘Sarva jwar
har churn’ for 20,000 odd personnel of State Reserve Police Force of Gujarat, who are serving
in most affected areas and being exposed to high risk of infection. Your contribution will go a
long way in fighting the risk of disease in Gujarat SRPF. | acknowledge your service to Gujarat

SRPF and wish you the very best for your future.

Thanking you.
Yours Sincerely,

MA 2023

(Piyush Patel, IPS)
I/C. Additional Director General of Police
Armed Units, Gujarat State, Gandhinagar
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